
				

Bedford City School District 

Children must be five years old on or before August 1, 2019, to register for the 
2019-2020 school year.  
 
Parents must pre-register online at https://registration.bedford.k12.oh.us/.  

When pre-registration is complete, you will be able to make an 
appointment with the district registrar to complete registration. A checklist 
is provided. Please bring your child to this appointment. 

Families who have successfully completed registration by May 2nd will be 
invited to a Welcome to Kindergarten Celebration Night on May 8th at  
6 p.m. This party will include fun, food and prizes, and families will receive 
a valuable keepsake gift. 
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Register now for the  
2019-2020 school year! 

	

	

	


